
 
 
 
 

P.N. Das College NSS Unit 

Durga Puja Greetings for the Children of ‘Sishu Bhawan’ 

 

Programme: Durga Puja Greetings for the Children of ‘Sishu Bhawan’ 

Date: 30.09.2022 

Number of NSS Volunteers Present: 12 

Venue: P.N. Das College Auditorium 

Activities: 

 Before Puja celebration ‘Agomoni’ 

 Distribution of Cloths to the children of ‘Sishu Bhawan’ by the staff members of 

P.N. Das College 

 Lunch for the children of ‘Sishu Bhawan’. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 



    

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  

   

 


